
 
 

Friday  20th January 
Dear Parents, 
 
Last week has been a busy week in the academy and it 
included the celebration of the current cohort of Girls 
Network participants.  
 
You can find out more about the Girls Network here and 
you can read about our celebration on our website.  
 
1. Mock Exams 
 
Year 11 and Year 13 pupils will start their mock exams  
later this month.  
 
You can view the timetable for those mock exams here.  
 
2. Key Dates 
  
A reminder below about upcoming key dates.  
 

Event  Date 

School Closed (network training day) Wednesday 1st February  

Mock Examinations for Year 11 and Year 13 begin Thursday 2nd February  

School closing at 12.00 (marking and moderation) Friday 17th February  

Half-term Holiday  Monday 20th – Friday 24th February  
 

 
3. Useful Links 
 
▪ Term Dates  
▪ Exam Boards 
▪ Curriculum Maps  
▪ Latest News  
▪ Contact Us 

 

 
 

Guy Rimmer 
Principal 
 
e: info@arkstalbans.org  
t: 0121 446 1300 

http://www.thegirlsnetwork.org.uk/
https://arkstalbans.org/news
https://arkschools-my.sharepoint.com/:b:/g/personal/guy_rimmer_arkstalbans_org/EfvNXfIE2m9HhmkYTfnTRcUBke46M8yW0zQfsh57fW3VkQ?e=M6Vl4r
https://arkstalbans.org/term-dates
https://arkstalbans.org/curriculum/our-subjects-qualifications
https://arkstalbans.org/curriculum/curriculum-maps-0
https://arkstalbans.org/news
https://arkstalbans.org/contact-us
mailto:info@arkstalbans.org

